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Memorandum                              Environmental Protection


TO:

File
FROM:    
Kathy Winston, Environmental Consultant, Hazardous Waste Section

DATE:   
August 4, 2014
RE:
   
Close out for violations concerning Contingency Plan distribution
The violation concerning distribution of the Contingency Plan was not added to this inspection until the inspector went to Cliff Berry’s (CBI) Miami facility on 4/24/2014. This was an oversight by the inspector at the time of the 4/17/14 inspection of the Port Everglades facility. Therefore; the documents showing all the updated Contingency Plans for every CBI facility in Florida had been sent out on 5/7/14 were inserted into Oculus under the CBI Miami facility’s EPA ID number: FLD058560699. Also, a document was inserted into this same catalogue on 5/14/14 demonstrating that CBI had obtained returned signed copies of the corresponding certified mail receipts for at least their SED facilities.
